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Dear Chair Prozanski, Vice-Chair Thatcher and members of the committee: 

What attracted me to the State of Oregon many years ago was the outdoor 

recreation. I enjoy outdoor time with family and friends, which nourishes my 

relationship with others, especially nature. This is also one of the most important 

reasons that visitors come to Oregon, which in turn supports the local economies. 

 

Please pass SB 1576-3 with language that clearly restores recreational immunity for 

public and private landowners and clearly applies to both improved and unimproved 

trails. 

Richard Hughes, Eugene, Oregon 

 

         


